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Short-term rentals and vacation rental companies are continuing to grow in
bookings and in profits. With the continuous growth, local governments and even
homeowners' associations are beginning to create new laws to start to regulate
these short-term rentals.

In the Columbia Missourian article, "Amid short-term rental debates, some HOAs
consider limits or bans," Brad Goss discusses Missouri law with regards to short-
term rentals and how HOA declaration of covenants work.

You can read Brad Goss' full interview on the Columbia Missourian website.


